
 

 

 

 

 

It is with honor and pleasure that we recommend 
Prateek Sharma, student of Tecnia Institute 
of Advance Studies, CDL to be a part of your 
esteemed institution. During his association with 
Metvy in the Metvy Finance Program as a Program 
Intern from Apr 1, 2023, he has shown appreciable 
skills in delivering great results. 

 
In the Metvy Finance Program, Prateek 
demonstrated his sincere hard work and dedication. 
He was eager to learn new areas of finance and 
participated enthusiastically. 

 
I have no doubts that he will surely prove to be a 
strong addition to your institution and help it 
achieve greater heights. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

May 31, 2023 


